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SPOTLIGHT ON DONALDSON CLASS

 HEADTEACHER MESSAGE

CLASS ATTENDANCE %

Overall attendance this week for the whole school 97.9 % 
ATTENDANCE STATS 

NUMBER OF LATE PUPILS

I would like to start my first BGL newsletter by thanking everyone who has gone out their way to welcome me into the
BGL family. It is my privilege to be working with you for the summer term. I will endeavour to do everything I can to
ensure that the high standards of nurture, care and teaching, stay at the heart of everything we do. Please do come
over and say hello when I am on the gate in the morning or contact me via an email or phone call, if you have
something you wish to share or something I can help with.

Having been a Headteacher for seven years, I know there are no quiet school terms, however the summer one is
always particularly action packed. I look forward to making some happy memories with you and your children. I am
confident that with your continued support, we will make the summer term a very special one indeed! 

Mrs M Ward
Headteacher

This week in Donaldson Class we have begun looking at
Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We have loved our new
role play area and have also enjoyed writing questions
for Goldilocks. We couldn't believe it when Goldilocks

actually wandered into our classroom this week and we
got to interview her about her actions! 
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Monday 22nd Allergy Awareness
Week

Monday 22nd Quiditch Day

Tuesday 23rd
Y2/3 Miss Islam’s Puzzle

Club
3.00 - 4.00pm

Tuesday 23rd Y2/Y3 Pet Club
3.00 - 4.00pm

Wednesday 24th SRBC Tennis Club
3.15 -4.15pm

Thursday 25th
Governors

Quality of Education
6.00pm

Thursday 25th 
Y2/3 Miss Islam’s Puzzle

Club
3.00 - 4.00pm

Friday 26th
Y3/Y4 South Ribble
Cheerleading Club    

3.15 - 4.15pm

Tuesday 30th
Y2/3 Miss Islam’s Puzzle

Club
3.00 - 4.00pm

Wednesday 1st May Whole school writing
event

Wednesday 1st SRBC Tennis Club
3.15 -4.15pm

Thursday 2nd
Y2/3 Miss Islam’s Puzzle

Club
3.00 - 4.00pm

Friday 3rd
Y3/Y4 South Ribble
Cheerleading Club    

3.15 - 4.15pm

1

U P C O M I N G  D I A R Y  D A T E S

Happy birthday to the children who have been
celebrating this week and a big ‘THANK YOU’ to:

Robert in Y2 for the Usborne book ‘100 Science
Experiments’.
 

BIRTHDAY SHOUT OUTS! 

BEHAVIOUR FOCUS

Our smartest lining up classes this
week are ...

RECEPTION YEAR 3

BGL CAR PARK
We would like to remind parents that school’s car park is for

STAFF USE ONLY. Parents must not use the carpark for drop off
and pick up unless this has been arranged with the

headteacher prior to use.

QUIDITCH DAY
A reminder that Monday 22nd April is ‘Quiditch Day’!  Please can all
children come to school in PE kits. A letter from the PTFA was sent to

your inbox earlier this week with further details.

PUZZLE CLUB
Miss Islam’s Puzzle Club will now take place on

Thursdays, commencing on Thursday 25th
April, from 3.00 to 4.00pm. 

Well done for a fantastic first week back. I
have been really impressed with behaviour
around school and KS2 have been setting a
great example for the rest of the school
during assembly and whole school time.

Miss Pass

SCHOOL LUNCHES

Please ensure that you have ordered your child’s lunches
on school grid for next week. lunches can be ordered

termly if this is more convenient for you.
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